
 

 

  
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 

From: Communications, VCF (CIV) 
To: Communications, VCF (CIV) 
Subject: Quarterly Update: Premature and Insufficient Claims Report 
Date: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 9:17:56 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 

*This email is sent from an unattended mailbox.* 

Good morning, 

The VCF has just published our most recent Premature and Insufficient Claims Report with data 
through July 31, 2023. As a reminder, an explanation of the report can be found in 
the Understanding the Premature and Insufficient Claims Report document. 

Law firms with 500 or more submitted claims will continue to receive a unique report card 
providing them with their overall premature and insufficient claim statistics, as well as a detailed 
report identifying the missing information by claim.  This report will be generated monthly for 
those firms. 

We encourage all law firms to continue to address missing information letters as soon as 
possible, and to only submit complete claims. 

Thank you. 

Please do not reply to this email.  This email was sent from a mailbox that is not monitored. 

VCF Helpline: 1-855-885-1555 
Website: www.vcf.gov 
Information for Law Firms: www.vcf.gov/lawfirms 
Follow the VCF on Twitter @Sept11VCF 
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